
Farrell Area School District 
 

SAVE THE DATE: FRIDAY, AUGUST 16, 2024 
 

Back to School Extravaganza 
 

4:00 P.M. to 6:00 P.M. 
 

 
 

GAMES!   SCHOOL SUPPLIES!   FOOD!    
The Extravaganza will be held next to the Farrell High School softball field.   

 
Students and families will get to meet their teachers.  

 
If the weather does not cooperate, festivities will be held in the high school gym. 

 

 
The Farrell Area School District, an Equal Opportunity Employer, does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national or ethnic 
origin, sex or handicap in the administration of any of its educational programs and activities in accordance with applicable statutes 
and regulations. 


